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Media Advisory:
Mayor Larson, Housing Partners to Announce State Housing Awards

December 17, 2020 | 2:30 p.m. | Virtual
[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth, in collaboration with community partners, will host a virtual press conference tomorrow,
December 17 at 2:30 p.m. to announce funding from the Minnesota Housing Finance Authority (MHFA). MHFA will hold a
press conference at 1:30 p.m. announcing the funding awards. The City and its partners will then provide greater details on the
awards and the impact that they will have on Duluth’s housing market.
A list of speakers and awards will be sent to the media ahead of time.
Due to the press conference being held virtually, residents can watch live on the City’s Facebook page. As a reminder, you do
not need to have a Facebook account to access the press conference. The link to the City’s Facebook page is
https://www.facebook.com/City-of-Duluth-MN-Government-197321860309981/. If you are a member of the public and have a
question before the press conference, please email info@duluthmn.gov, and your question will be answered. Questions posted
on social media will not be answered until the completion of the press conference.
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